
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

SENIOR JACKET EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

24 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Shortly we will begin the ordering process for the school’s senior jackets for the class of 
2025.  

Eligibility - For a student to be eligible to receive an invoice for the jacket they must be in 

financial good standing i.e. Student Resource Scheme (SRS) fees up to date or on a 

School Approved Payment Plan.  

Ordering - Students are to refer to the attached guide for sizing reference.  A completed 

order form must be submitted on Schoolzine by Friday, 17th February.    

Payment - Senior jackets are priced at $92, will display the current cohorts’ names on the 

internal lining and can have your child’s name, first and/or last on the back. Invoices will be 

sent to the parents/carers for all eligible students. Full payment must be paid at the finance 

office before Friday, 24th February. Jackets should be available for collection mid-Term 2.   

Kind Regards,  
    
 
 
Mrs Michelle Budd       Mrs Stacy Wilmore 
Year 11 Co-ordinator      Principal    


